

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel 603-724-2135 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

January 20, 2021

Via Electronic Mail Only

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 21-xxx; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.

Petition for a License to Construct and Maintain a Natural Gas Pipeline beneath Lake Winnisquam in Tilton

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, enclosed please find a Petition for a License to Construct and Maintain a Natural Gas Pipeline beneath Lake Winnisquam in Tilton, with attachments.

Please include the following on the service list in this matter:

Peter Chivers <u>Peter.Chivers@libertyutilities.com</u>
Steven Mullen <u>Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com</u>
Maureen Karpf <u>Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com</u> and
Karen Anne Sinville KarenAnne.Sinville@libertyutilities.com

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this filing will be provided. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millian

Enclosure

Cc: Donald M. Kreis, Consumer Advocate

Randall S. Knepper, Director, Safety Division